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CMBC Preschool Newsletter
April 2021
	Welcome back!
We hope you’ve had a very nice Easter break. It has been lovely to meet so many new children and parents since my return to work. 
As the weather is finally getting warmer, we will be learning about Spring and the life cycles of animals, as well as plants and food from the farm. 


	Don’t Forget…

We will be spending more time outside this term so please send your child to preschool with a sun hat. Please also ensure your child’s name is written inside of all of your child’s clothes and bags.  
Please let a member of staff know if you are having difficulty accessing your ParentZone account or need your password reset. 
	Important Dates
Mon 3th May – closed for bank holiday
Fri 28th May – End of Term

Tues 8th June – Children back to Preschool  

	Special Events/Activities/News

This term we will be spending money (raised by our Co-op appeal launched last year) on the garden area. We will be planting flowers with the children and hopefully install a new insect ‘hotel’. We will also be watching our caterpillars turn into beautiful butterflies and watching them be released. If you have any other ideas you’d like to see in our garden area, please let us know. 

	Coronavirus Information 
We continue to use the DfE guidelines to ensure the transmission of Coronavirus is limited within our setting. Please remember that all families are eligible for free Lateral Flow Tests which can be used twice weekly on those who do not have symptoms. You can pick up kits from local testing centres or order them online at https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests
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